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Dayton, Ohio Bomb squads from the Dayton Police Department and Wright-Patterson Air Force
Base were called to remove ordnance items found by a contractor installing insulation in a Dayton
home.

The two 75 mm tank rounds, believed to be from the 1950s, were deemed potentially dangerous and
safely removed and detonated. There is no word about how the UXO ended up in the home or how
long it had been there.

UXO News Wire Service (UXO Blog): Contractors Discover Tank Rounds in Ohio Home 


